
From: Joan Sutherland   
Sent: Sunday, November 7, 2021 12:06 PM 
To: Jeanine Dodds; David Maude 
Cc: Dave Howe 
Subject: The burgeoning mess on Wooddale Drive,Mayne Island. 
 
To whom it may concern, 
Within the past few years Wooddale has been allowed, on certain properties,  to turn into a disgraceful 
mess. Abandoned cars, both on and off the roadway, abandoned trailers, squatters, on it goes.  Now a 
pilot project because we have a sufficient water supply. A water supply that we pay a huge amount for, 
has had a huge leak problem and a water supply that goes on high alert as each summer approaches.  
Our road is a hazard but never gets fixed, on and on it goes. 
There are a number of us who are fed up and say enough. All levels of government have to stop turning 
our area into a slum. 
 
Respectfully, 
Joan Sutherland, 

 
- -  

 
Sent from my iPad 
 


